
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Issue 23 - December 2017 

Scartaglen National School 

 
  

from everyone in Scartaglen N.S. 

 

There was fantastic excitement this week when Santa’s elves paid 
a surprise visit to Scartaglen N.S. A bell was heard ringing in the 
corridor. When the children in Junior and Senior Infants looked 
outside the door they found magic dust on the floor and a special 
delivery from Mrs. Claus. There was a letter from Santa along with 
some homemade gingerbread men and candy canes. When the 
children checked their postbox all of their letters to Santa were 
gone!!   
 

- To get everyone into the 
festive spirit the children can 
wear their Christmas jumpers 
on Friday for the half day. 
- We will have a very special 
visit from some members of 
the Kerry Minor Team on 
Thursday at 1pm. They will be 
bringing with them the Tommy 
Markham Cup! The children 
can wear their Kerry 
jerseys/gear on Thursday. 
- Don’t forget to check into our 
school website, it is updated 
regularly with all the latest 
pictures and events and also 
includes a Kids Zone with lots 
of educational games: 
www.scartaglenns.ie 
 
 

News 

Every child in the school received a 
Scartaglen National School bi-annual 
Christmas Magazine this week. The 
magazine contains lots of stories, 
jokes, poetry, activities and pictures 
created by the pupils of the school. 
They were all very excited to see 
their work featured in the magazine. 
Thanks to everyone who helped out 
producing the magazine! 
 
Scartaglen N.S. Parent’s Council will 
be holding a fundraising Christmas 
Disco in the Heritage Centre from 
6.30pm to 8.00pm on Wednesday 
night. Admission is €3 per child/ €5 
per family. Thank you to all who 
supported the Christmas raffle. 
There are 28 fantastic prizes on offer 
and it is sure to be a jolly night filled 
with festive fun!  
 

 
 

 
 

Christmas Magazine 
& Parent’s Council 

Disco 
 

 

Santa’s elves visit! 

Important Note: 
 

Christmas Holidays: 
Scartaglen N.S. will close 
at 12 noon on Friday 22nd 

December and  
re-open on Monday 8th 

January 2018. 
 

Children who travel on the 
school buses will be 

collected at 12 noon on 
Friday. 


